13th November 2009
South Ribble Under 16’s Badminton Tournament.

On the unlucky Friday 13th, All Hallows U16’s Girls played in the annual South Ribble badminton tournament at Lostock Hall High School. All of the girls played very well and they won all of their matches apart from the Balshaws match in the final. Hannah Stewart managed to win her singles game against the Balshaws girl 11-7. 
Overall the girls finished as very credible runners up so well done!

Report by Sabrina Rose (Year 10).
